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Dear Artists, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the 2014 Scottish Rite Fair, organized by the Minneapolis Valley 
Scottish Rite. We are looking forward to your participation in this great event. We have been 
working diligently in preparation for this a community event and we sincerely hope that it will be a 
lot of fun for everyone involved.  
 
The historic Minneapolis Scottish Rite Temple is on the Registry of Historical Buildings in the State 
of Minnesota. The profits from this event will be used to help restore and maintain this historic 
landmark and secure it’s future in our community for many years to come.  
 
The Scottish Rite Fair is part of the Minneapolis Arts Weekend, which takes place during the first 
weekend in August. The Scottish Rite Fair, the Uptown Art Fair, the Powderhorn Art Fair, and 
Loring Park Art Fair will all be hosting simultaneous exhibitions, and will be connected by free bus 
service, so that art lovers from all over town can enjoy a variety of arts, crafts, and activities.  
 
For more information, please visit our website, scottish-rite-mn.org/fair where you will find: 
 
� Map of the fair grounds 
� Check-in / Check-out Information 
� Set-up & Tear-down Procedures 
� ST-19 Tax Form/MN Tax ID info 
 
The hours of operation are: 
� Saturday, August 2nd, 10:00 am – 6:00 pm 
� Sunday, August 3rd, 10:00 am – 5:00 pm.  
 
You will receive your booth assignment at check-in. 
 
Thank you for participating in the Scottish Rite Fair. We look forward to seeing your in August! 
 
- Scottish Rite Fair Committee  


